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The airlines should have to provide compensation for ANY flight delay, other than 

weather or security conditions that will affect the safe operation of the airplane. 

The airport not having enough staff to operate the runway/baggage/infrastructure is 

NOT the passengers issue and compensation should be provided. 

If the airlines are not responsible, then why is their no legislation that compels the 

airport to refund passengers? 

The airline having labour disruptions is NOT the passengers issue. If the airline is unable 

to keep their worker morale high enough to operate flights, then that is THEIR business 

decision.
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